
City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve COUNCILWOMAN 

SUZIE PRIC 
Community I Creativity I Collaboration 

Date: June 18, 2019 NB-34 

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Councilwoman Suzie Price, Third District� 

Subject: Contribution for Naples Lighting 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Increase appropriations in the General Fund Group in the City Manager 
Department by $722.40, offset by the Third Council District one-time District 
Priority Funds transferred from the General Fund group in the Citywide Activities 
Department to provide a contribution to the Naples Improvement Association who 
will be conducting a Light Bulb Giveaway program for Naples residents; and 

Decrease appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities 
Department by $722.40 to offset a transfer to the City Manager Department. 

INTRODUCTION: 

In an effort to improve safety and security in alleys, the Naples Improvement 
Association is doing a Lightbulb Give Away program that provides lightbulbs to 
Naples residents for their property if their property abuts an alley. This 
contribution achieves a public benefit as it proactively addresses crime 
prevention by adding lighting to the public alleys. The Naples community has 
expressed significant concerns about the issue of lighting and the potential 
negative community impacts that come from a lack of adequate lighting. As 
lighting is one of the most impactful ways a community can improve safety 
supporting this effort would be of benefit to prevent crime through environmental 
design. 

This matter was reviewed by Budget Manager Grace H. Yoon on June 13, 2019. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This recommendation requests the City Manager Department to provide a 
contribution to the Naples Improvement Association to support a program to 
provide for alley lightbulbs. The total appropriation increase in the General Fund 
Group in the City Manager Department in the amount of $722.40 is offset by a 



City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve CO U N C I L WO MA N 

SU IE PRI 
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decrease of appropriation of Third Council District one-time District Priority Funds 
in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities Department. Implementing 
this recommendation is anticipated to result in a minimal impact to staff hours 
beyond normal budgeted scope of duties and a minimal impact on City Council 
priorities. 
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REQUEST TO ADD AGENDA ITEM 

June 18, 2019 

Monique de la Garza, City Clerk 

Suzie Price, Councilwomen, Third District 

Request to Add Agenda Item to Council Agenda of June 18, 
2019 

Pursuant to Municipal Code Section 2.03.070 [B], the City Councilmembers signing 

below request that the attached agenda item (due in the City Clerk Department by 

Friday, 12:00 Noon) be placed on the City Council agenda under New Business via the 

supplemental agenda. 

The agenda title/recommendation for this item reads as follows: Contribution for Naples 

Lighting 

Council 
District 

3 

Authorizing Councilmember Signed by 

Suzie Price 




